UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION: COAST HIGHWAY (SR-1)

AUG. 10, 2022 - SEP. 01, 2022 BETWEEN LEDROIT ST

Coast Highway Sidewalk ADA Improvement Project AND CAJON ST

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION ‘.D(i’}

e Construction work will resume on Coast Highway
between Ledroit St and Cajon St. o
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e Monday through Friday nightly from 10 PM - 5 AM.
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e CMS signs near the work area will be in place to
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notify motorists and residents of construction. &
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e Noise from construction equipment during concrete @)
pours or asphalt paving should be expected.

*Construction schedule is subject to change.

WHAT THE WORK INVOLVES:

e \Widen existing sidewalk, reconstruct existing curb ramps
and driveways, add audible pedestrian systems and replace
existing pavement with rubberized asphalt pavement

e This work is part of the Coast Highway Sidewalk ADA
Improvement Project, which broke ground last Fall in the
City of Laguna Beach.

® Please obey all posted signs and traffic instructions for the
safety of all workers and motorists.
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STAY CONNECTED:

e Text LBTRAFFIC to 888-777 for project-related
traffic updates

e For more details, visit the project website
dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-12

e Follow Caltrans on social media for
construction updates
fy @CaltransOC

‘ BUSINESSES IN THE AREA WILL BE OPEN DURING CONSTRUCTION

DISTRICT 12 | 1750 East 4th Street, Suite 100, Santa Ana CA 92705
For questions regarding construction please call the Public Information Office at (657) 328-6000
or email Elizabeth Manzo, Public Affairs and Digital Content Specialist at Elizabeth.Manzo@dot.ca.gov.  {cdtreuns:




